
KEY DIARY DATES 
 

March  

23rd: Last day of term 

24th-15th April: Easter Holidays 

 

April 

15th: Staff training day 

16th: Students return to school 
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MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER  

We have really enjoyed having everyone back in school. Attendance has 

been excellent and staff and students are starting to settle back into the 

routines of school life. As we know for all of us change is hard; Robin 

Sharma has said, “change is hard at first, messy in the middle and 

gorgeous at the end,” school has been a bit like this on our return with 

the last few days starting to be gorgeous. I know that after Easter it will 

feel like that again, but we will work together to get to ‘gorgeous’. 

Thank you for all you do to support this team effort; the communication 

between parents / carers and school is so important to enable us to give 

the best for our young people.  

Numbers to contact for help  
 

Miss Paffett: 07733 417296  
 

Norfolk children’s support line: Text 07480 635060 
or call 0344 800 8029 

 

Childline online or by phone: Anytime: 0800 1111  

Reminders 

Covid Testing will continue in school on Mondays and Thursdays for 
those students / parents who we feel would benefit from continuing at 
school rather than testing at home. If we sent a test kit home yesterday, 
please test your child on Monday and Thursday through the Easter 
break 

All students need a named water bottle in school. 

Please call or email the office before 8.30am if a student is going to be 

absent for any reason and also inform your taxi driver. 

Well done... 

To all students who have received a Headteacher 
award, postcard home, house points and certificates—
you should all be very proud of yourselves. 

Also to Mrs Gatfield for organising the rural racism 

workshops culminating in some of the Year 10 and Year 

11’s watching the performance in school.  

School Uniform 

All students should be in summer uniform next term. Please see the school website for further details regarding 
uniform and other useful information https://www.allsaintslessingham.co.uk/parents/uniform  

Year 11 students do have permission to wear their leavers hoodies. 



Some of our younger 
students had great fun with 

their noses. They also 
received certificates for 

completing a textile course 
and for fantastic online 

learning. 



Red Nose Day for Comic Relief 
brought staff and students 

together to raise an amazing 
£141. There were challenges, 
competitions and lots of good 

humour. Chips and cake kept us 
all going and a big thank you to 

all who participated. 


